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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

society.

 
23.6.25 
 
Re: Y5 Greek Day, 3.7.25 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Year 5 have decided they would like to hold their own Greek Day, full of exciting and challenging tasks linked to their 
learning this half-term. Not only that, but they would also like to invite you, our parents, along in the afternoon to 
share in the fun! 
 
We are holding our Greek Day on Thursday 3rd July. The children have decided they would like to come to school 
dressed in Ancient Greek costumes. The day will then consist of the following activities: 
 

Morning Afternoon 

• Make Greek masks for theatrical performances, 
including retellings of Greek myths 

• Take part in Olympic games 
• Hold Gladiator-style re-enactments 
• Build Greek temples using a variety of 

materials, possibly even the 3D printer! 
• Research and produce work on Greek 

inventions and famous battles 
• Produce Greek-style food dishes 

• Finish the morning’s activities 
 

• Then, at 2.15pm, we are inviting parents to 
attend to see their morning’s work and sample 
their Greek dishes! 
 

• There will be work displayed in the top hall as 
well as in both classrooms. Children’s dishes will 
be in the classrooms. 
 

• This will last until 3.00pm, when parents will 
then be free to take children home, if in 
attendance. If no adult is in attendance, 
children will remain in school until the normal 
time of 3.10pm. 

 
Please would parents indicate in their child’s diary that they are attending, so that we have a good idea of numbers of 
parents attending. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Kind regards 
 

The Y5 Team 
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